
   January 26, 2024 

  CITY OF ABERDEEN 
 

 
ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 
BID NO.  24-06a 

 
WWTP LIME BUILDING DEMOLITION 

 
 
To all holders of the specifications, the following corrections are hereby made.  All other items shall remain 
unchanged. This addendum shall become part of the Contract Documents for the above referenced project.  
 

Acknowledgement of Addendum 

 

Name: ___________________________________________________ 

 

Company: ________________________________________________ 

 

Date: ____________________________________________________ 

 

Signature: ________________________________________________ 

 

 

The following questions were discussed during the pre-bid meeting held yesterday.   

The sign in sheet from that meeting is also included here. 

 
Q1: Will the existing concrete slab be removed as part of this project? 
A1:  The concrete slab that serves as the foundation / floor of the structure will remain.  Any pipe, 
conduit or other penetrations through the slab shall be cut and capped at the floor level. 
 
Q2: Once the building is removed there will be a section of railing missing, will this need to be replace as 
part of this project? 
A2:  No, the railing on the adjacent clarifier will not be replaced as part of this scope.  City staff, 
will replace that at a later date. 
 
Q3:  Are there drawings or plans for the tank?  What is the tank made of? 
A3:  The only plans we have from when the tank was constructed are the 1977 drawings included 
with the bid package already.  The tank is made of single walled steel. 
 
Q4:  Can the access road to the lime building be blocked during demolition? 
A4:  Yes the road can be blocked during demolition.  Contractor will be responsible for protecting 
the asphalt surface and any surrounding areas. 
 
Q5:  Is there a restriction on site to which type of cutting is used? (torch, grinding, etc.) 
A6:  No there is no restriction.  The silo building is just outside of the flame restricted area. 




